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EXTERNAL MEMO
DATE: October 14, 1991
TO: X3T9.2 Members
FROM: Jim McGrath (408-894-4504)
SUBJ.: FFS Press Release

In order to entice interest from software and systems people in the Flat File System effort, I
would like to be able to issue a press release describing the effort and the companies
interested in working on the topic. While I have yet to draft the release, it would save
pretty much what the SD3 proposal said about the FFS effort. [ would appreciate it if
companies interested in being mentioned in the press release contact me. If there is enough
interest, then I will prepare a press release for everyone's consideration. Quantum can take
care of the logistics of issuing the press release.
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